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Ed Fischer, Midwest Pres., Butler National G.C.

PRESIDENT' MESSAGE
A new year is here, and I hope that it brings a
successful year for the M.A.G.C.S. In order for the
M.A.G.C.S. to be successful our membership must
participate. Over the past few years our meeting
attendance has gone down with no apparent reason.
Our meetings are held for education and fellowship. I
realize that not every meetings educational program is
for every person, but the fellowship makes the
meetings worth attending. If the educational session •
isn't what you want to hear, make it your business to
let the education committee know what you are
interested in so that they can find someone to speak on
that subject. Most of us learn from the bull sessions
before or after dinner over a few drinks.
It is like Bob Breen's editorial last month - the same
people show up at every meeting. Something must
keep on bringing them back. I know a lot of you say
that the meetings far away take too much time, and
too much gas to get there. That is not an excuse!
There are fellow Superintendents to ride with you, and
if you know someone who isn't a member invite him to
become a member.
As members of the M.A.G.C.S., don't become apa-
thetic. Attend meetings, and enjoy your Association
along with your fellow members. I challenge all of you
to attend at least six meetings this year, and become
involved, participate in meetings, and enjoy yourself. I
am looking forward to seeing all of you at the next
meeting.

Ed Fischer

M.A.G.C.S. March 10 meeting - at Nordic C.C.
Bowling, Racquet Ball, Health Club are all available for
your enjoyment. Where else could you get a better
deal.

***
"Dad, guess what! I've got my first part in a play,"

enthused the budding young actor. "I play the part of a
man who's been married for twenty-five years."

"That's a good start, son," replied his dad. "Just
keep at it and one of these days you'll get a speaki ng
part. "

•
***


